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There are no budget issues to report. 
Staff evaluations will be completed by the incoming Past President by the end of the year. 
The Admin committee will be meeting how to review the possible contract and revenue implications 
when MPLA is working state associations using professional conference managers. 
  
Look forward to seeing everyone next week! 
 


